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Secondary School Transition Arrangements 
We are currently liaising with the school’s in which 
our children will be transitioning to in September.  All 
schools are awaiting guidance regarding whether 
face to face sessions will be permitted.  Any updates 
received, will be immediately shared with parents.  

Management of Illness - Reminder to Parents 
Attached to today’s newsletter is a letter from Salford Authority 
reminding parents of the protocols necessary in school relating 

to childhood illnesses.   In line with this advice, we would ask 
that parents comply with the guidance on the requirement 
for a PCR test being taken by any child who presents with one 
of the three main symptoms: 
 A high temperature 
 A new continuous cough 
 A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste 
We would also remind parents of Salford’s guidance around 
other less common symptoms, these include: 
 Vomiting/nausea/off your food 
 Diarrhoea 
 Sleeping more than usual/extreme tiredness 
 Listless/restless/agitated 
 Shortness of breath 
 Feeling cold 
 Headache 
 Severe body aches 
 Sore throat 
 Congested or runny nose 
 Skin rash 
Please note, children who have any of these ‘non-classical’ 
symptoms are not expected to isolate immediately but are 
strongly advised to go for a test to rule out COVID-19.  In the 
case of diarrhoea, vomiting, flu like symptoms etc, school are 
required to enforce the 48 hours symptom free rule.  When a 
child is being tested due to ‘non-classical’ symptoms, siblings 
are free to attend school as normal.   

Dates for your Diary 

28th May School closes (2 Week Whit Hols) 

14th Jun School re-opens  

5th  - 16th July Health and Fitness Fortnight 

6th July  Year 6 Visit  - Crucial Crew (am) 

6th July 
KS1 Sports Day (am) 
KS2 Sports Day (pm) 

7th July EYFS Sports Day (am) 

12th - 14th July Y6 Patterdale Residential  

15th & 16th July Transition Day (Y1—Y5) 

16th July Sponsor Event 

22nd July School closes - Summer Break 

Welcome Back Year 1! 
Today, we have welcomed back our Year 1 children 
and staff following a necessary ‘bubble’ closure.  I 
would like to say a huge well done to all the children 
who have engaged with the home learning during 
their time away from school.  The teachers have 
been impressed with your dedication but are happy 
that from today ,our learning will be able to continue 
in school. 

Staggered Start and Finish Times 

As I explained in last week’s newsletter, whilst 
restrictions within the wider community are being 
eased, the guidance within school remains 
unchanged.  As a result of our risk assessment, the 
use of staggered start and finish times still remains a 
vital strategy in helping us in the reduction of 
potential transmission.  We are receiving increasing 
requests from parents for children to switch between 
collection sessions.  Whilst this can be facilitated in 
‘emergency’ situations, this is not something we can 
manage across the growing number of requests.  I 
would therefore ask that parents refrain from such 
requests unless absolutely essential. 

Face Coverings 
Please could I remind parents that there is still a requirement 
for parents, or other adults, dropping or collecting children 
from school to be wearing a face covering.  Whilst the current 
COVID-19 rates are much lower in our area, we can see from 
Bolton that there is still a high risk of transmission.  Thank you 
in advance for your support on this matter. 
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